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TO: College Community

FROM: Stephen M. Curtis
President

DATE: June 12, 2006

This is to inform you that | have taken the following actions on
recommendations made to me by the Institution-Wide Committee spring 2006:

Approved Proposal for Creating an Automotive Technology Program
— Automotive Management and Marketing Option and Renaming the
Current Automotive Technology Program: and

Approved Proposal for a Revision of the Computer-Assisted Design
Technology Curriculum and the Computer-Assisted Design
Technology Certificate.




